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ANNUAL REPORT OF THE CORNISH RESCUE SQUAD 
 
The all-volunteer Cornish Rescue Squad is completing its 37th year of continuous 
service.  We respond to about 150 emergency calls a year in the two towns.  
Additionally, at times, we provide mutual aid service to our surrounding towns. 
 
All squad members are nationally certified emergency responders and licensed 
by the State of New Hampshire. This year, the squad has been fortunate to add 
several new members to our roster. Given the commitment it takes to become an 
emergency responder, we are indeed very happy to welcome these dedicated 
individuals. 
 
The squad maintains a well equipped rescue truck and provides each member 
with necessary equipment to stabilize injured and ill patients while awaiting the 
arrival of an ambulance. This year, in addition to upgrading our emergency 
medical supplies, the squad has updated our communication capabilities. 
 
The Cornish Rescue Squad thanks you for your support. Squad members are your 
fiends and neighbors here to serve you at your time of need. 
 
As always, if you have an emergency, call 911 immediately. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

President-Cornish Rescue Squad 
 
 
 
 

TOWN OF PLAINFIELD 
SCHEDULE OF LONG-TERM INDEBTEDNESS 

 
Outstanding bonds & loans as of December 31st, 2011     
Philip Read Memorial Library     $162,500 
Total        $162,500 

RECONCILIATION OF LONG-TERM INDEBTEDNESS 
Outstanding long-term debt as of January 1, 2011  $ 187,500 
New debt during the year       0 
Debt retirement during the year      
  Library Addition        $ 25,000  
Outstanding long-term debt as of December 31, 2011   $162,500 




